
From: Rolf, Lynn (CI-StPaul)
To: slichlit@macalester.edu
Cc: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: RE: Assessment #200025 Correction/Dispute
Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 1:44:07 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Susan,
 
I transferred the payment from the parcel number you initially indicated to the correct one.  Please
disregard the notice.
 
Thank you,
Lynn

 
 
From: Susan Lichliter <slichlit@macalester.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 10:59 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Assessment #200025 Correction/Dispute
 
Hello.
 
My apologies for my error, but attached please see the Ratification of Assessments for 200
Vernon Street, property ID # 04-28-23-44-0090, as well as my check request that shows my
error. So, the assessment was paid but due to my typographical error, the payment was
probably applied to the wrong property. According to the property tax look up web site the
payment may have been applied to 206 Goodrich Avenue.
 
The attachments should make this very clear in the event my email is confusing.
 
Please let me know what you need from me to correct this issue. If I need to send another
check until this is cleared up I can do that. 
 
Thank you.
 
--
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Lynn M. Rolf
| Assessments Supervisor

Office of Financial Services/Real Estate
700 City Hall. 15 West Kellogg Boulevard
Saint Paul. MN 55102

P: 651-266-8851
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Susan M. Lichliter
Office Administrator
The High Winds Fund
651-696-6552 | slichlit@macalester.edu
1600 Grand Avenue
Saint Paul, MN 55105 USA
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